
  

 

Heating Failure/ 

Severe Weather  

and School Closure 

In the unlikely event of a 

Local Authority decision to 

close Birmingham schools, a 

message will be broadcast 

through Radio WM, Free 

Radio and will also be put on 

the City Council disruption 

website and social media. In 

the case of a specific 

problem such as a heating 

failure at our school, a 

decision will be taken in 

consultation with the Chair 

of Governors and announced 

on the aforementioned radio 

stations.  We will also 

contact parents who are 

registered with Parentmail 

via text message and email 

and information will be 

displayed on the school 

website. 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back!  We hope 

that everyone has had a good 

Christmas and we would like 

to wish a happy New Year to 

the whole school community. 

 

‘Come dine with us’ 

 We would like to 

have the absolute maximum 

number of children possible 

having a free school dinner 

on Thursday 18th January 

(Census Day).  The funding of 

dinners for the rest of the 

year is based on the number 

of dinners provided on that 

day.  It is really important 

that we claim all possible 

funding for Boldmere Infant 

School.  The vast majority of 

children have a hot dinner 

each day; an average of 

about 250 of our 270 

children.  We completely 

understand that some 

children and families prefer 

a packed lunch but would ask 

for as much support as 

possible on this census day.  

We will be sending invitations 

out this week to those who 

usually have a packed lunch. 

Lunch Time Clubs 

Reception - Multiskills 

Starts Wednesday 17th 

January for five weeks 

Year One - Dodgeball 

Starts Monday 15th January 

for five weeks 

Year Two - Bootcamps 

Starts Friday 19th January 

for five weeks 

 

Poppy Appeal 

The poppy appeal has 

advised that the school 

raised £90.87 donations.  

Thank you for your support. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

Busy Bodies – Important 

Notices 

Happy New Year to all our 

families!  Thank you for all 

the kind wishes and gifts 

which were very much 

appreciated. 

 

Just a polite reminder that 

this is the last week to hand 

in your booking forms and 

fees for January.  Fees 

MUST be in by Friday 12th 

January. 

 

VERY IMPORTANT 

Kindly ensure that from 

January when adding up your 

monthly fees you separate 

and clearly indicate the total 

amount for each child as 

indicated on your booking 

form. We now have to input 

this information individually 

on our booking system and 

your support will help us to 

ensure that there is a 

speedy input of and clarity 

towards your monthly 

payments. 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of School 

9th January 2018 

DIARY DATES 

6th February 18 – 

10:30/2:30 Nursery Open 

Sessions 

14th/15th February 18 – 

Parents Evening 

16th February 18 – Break up 

for half term 

26th February 18 – School 

re-opens to pupils 

6th March 18 – Reception 

Inspire afternoon  

14th March 18 – Year 1 

Inspire afternoon 

22nd March 18 – Year 2 

Inspire afternoon 

29th March 18 – Easter 

Bonnet parade 

29th March 18 - Break up 

for Easter holiday 

16th April 18 - School re-

opens to pupils 

 


